Agenda ltem Number 8

Memo

To: Plan Commission
Fr: Trevor Fuller, Planning and Zoning Administrator

Re: DISCUSSION/ACTION RE: GREEN BAY AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT — WEBSTER ELEMENTARY
AND PHM WEBSTER PARK PROPOSAL

Date: 18 January 2018

Webster Elementary School, a part of Green Bay Area Public School District {GBAPSD), is
planning a 2400SF addition to the rear of school (east side). The proposed addition will include
two new classrooms, a stage attached to the existing assembly space, and an additional storage
space.

The proposed addition will need to slightly encroach onto PHM Webster Park (Village of
Allouez) property. The school district has offered a few different scenarios, including a land
swap of GBAPSD property for a portion of village property.

Maps and site plans of the proposed project and requested land swap will be provided at the
meeting for reference and discussion.

Plan Commission is asked to provide input and/or a recommendation to the Village Board on
the project. More information will be brought forward as the project develops and further
action by the Plan Commission will be requested if required.




